
Appendix C

NONSELECTION NOTIFICATION

Dear [Prefix]. [First name] [Last name],

On behalf of Kauffman & Associates, Inc. we would like to thank you for your willingness to participate 
in the National Indian Education Study 2009 Report focus group.  Unfortunately, due to the volume of 
responses received from interested NIEA members, you have not been selected to participate in this 
project.   If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please contact me at 301-
588-6800 or at biva.ranjeet@kauffmaninc.com. 

Thank you very much for your willingness, and best to you at the  NIEA Annual Convention in San 
Diego, CA.

Sincerely,

Biva Ranjeet
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